Alyssa Roslan

From: Arlene Versaw <arleneversaw@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 10:11 AM

To: Alyssa Roslan

Subject: [EXT]Comments for Hearing Board

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

iDear Hearing Board members,

It must be beyond clear at this point, 18 months after the Stipulated Order of Abatement was put into place, that State
Parks has not had and never will have the will to meet its obligations under the agreement or the law. For decades it has
ignored its Coastal Commission operating permit conditions and it is likely that it will continue to do the same with the
SOA.

Only one thing has worked to date: Your inclusion of 100 acres in the original Order. Thus your action is the only
remedy. Since we know at least 500 acres will be needed to mitigate our health hazard, an additional 200 acres would
be needed by the end of 2020 to get the agreement back on track. Please find the will to do what must be done.

Thank you for your consideration.

Arlene Versaw



